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A Happy Thanksgiving to You and to All!
In the United States, we celebrate Thanksgiving on Thursday, November 24, 2011.
It is a day to take time with family and with friends and to be grateful for our
bountiful blessings. It is also an opportunity to recommit to spreading the world's
abundance around the globe.

You and your ceaseless efforts to bring about a just and loving world are part of
what we celebrate this Thanksgiving Day. We are grateful for your collaboration in
our work to create social change through the use of feminist religious values. We
will raise our glasses in your honor!

Thank you for putting WATER at the top of your giving list this season. We invite
you to donate generously today by sending a check to WATER or making a gift
online at www.waterwomensalliance.org. No amount is too big or too small.

Rejoice in the holiday season, and let the blessings of Thanksgiving be a reminder
of all that we have to offer and the joy that sharing brings.

Happy Thanksgiving,

Mary E. Hunt, Diann L. Neu, WATER Co-directors 
Anne Lacher, Heather Smith, Clarafrancie Cromer, Hope Bauerlin
WATER Staff
Women's Alliance for Theology, Ethics, and Ritual
8121 Georgia Avenue, Suite 310
Silver Spring, MD 20910
301.589.2509
water@hers.com
www.waterwomensalliance.org
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